
This letter is a comment on possible speed limit changes in Oregon for Commercial Trucks. 
I drive between Portland and Medford nearly every Friday and Sunday. The most frustrating and 
hazardous part of my trip is when a line of traffic gets bunched up behind one commercial truck 
trying to pass another one at 10 mph less then the normal flow car of traffic. Oregon is one of 
the last states to recognize this is not a safe practice and needs to be changed to let traffic flow 
at the same rate of speed. 
Thank you 
Karen Harris 
503.961.4911 
billmeyerharris@gmail.com 
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